
 

 

 

To / The Mayor and each Member of South Dublin County Council  

                                    

Re: Corporate Plan Annual Report 2021 

 

Dear Member, 

The attached report on implementation of the Corporate Plan for 2021 is presented in 

compliance with section 134 of the Local Government Act 2001. The report is only a summary 

of the years events and achievements and should be viewed alongside the monthly reports 

presented at each Council meeting.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Daniel McLoughlin 

Chief Executive  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


